
 

November 2nd, 2021 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I spoke with Dave Wilson (owner) of tower #1252237 and was informed that tower 

space will likely be available should a construction permit be granted in the near future; 

however, no formal agreement was entered reserving said space.  

 

Mr. Wilson can be contacted at 970-332-5833. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Alex McKenzie 

President 

The Praise Network, Inc. 

785-656-1767(cell) / 402-336-1230(office) 

alexmckenzie@praisenetwork.org 


